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2 6 MAR 2025 

Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Copies of the Placing People at the Heart of Policy — report of the first independent 
review of the Human Rights Act 2019 (the Report) have been provided to the 
Queensland Parliament Bills and Papers Office for distribution. 

As the Report was finalised prior to the election of the Crisafulli Government, it's 
recommendations relating to victims' rights do not have regard to the Government's 
positive agenda on victims' rights. Significant enhancements to the rights of victims 
have already been legislated in the Making Queensland Safer Act 2024, and the 
Government continues to prioritise the rights of victims as we deliver on our 
commitments made to Queenslanders at the election. 

The Crisafulli Government thanks Professor Susan Harris Rimmer and her team for 
its review and Report. The Government has agreed not to implement the Report's 
recommendations. 

In accordance with section 95(5) of the Human Rights Act 2019, the Report must be 
tabled in the Legislative Assembly. I request in accordance with Standing Order 31 the 
Clerk of the Parliament table this letter in addition to the enclosed Report out of session 
on my behalf. 

An electronic copy of the report has also been provided to the Table Office. Thank you 
for your assistance in this matter. 
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